
 
Hi everyone, 

Here’s our  monthly news letter.  Our Sector is still a great place to live and work.   

Nextdoor is an excellent way for all of us to communicate and discuss the issues that effect our Sector. Plus it gives me 
the understanding of the needs of the neighborhoods, and I can present strategies for you guys at the community 
meetings.  Always feel free to ask questions or point out concerns, with your neighbors, by using Nextdoor. I recently 
posted a message on nextdoor to all the neighborhoods in the sector.  The message stated, if you plan on going out of 
town for an extended amount of time.  Please stop by the precinct, and fill out a House Watch form.  This will be given 
to the patrol units, so they can keep an eye on your residence while you are out of town.  The form will give the officers 
the days that you’ll be gone, and any additional information needed to conduct the house watch. 
 
I hope all in the community had a wonderful 4th of July  and I hope everyone had fun an enjoyed any activities or events  
you may have planned, it was a nice day, extremely hot, but a nice day to spend time in our city.   
Just a reminder, the Mayor has his next town hall meeting scheduled in our sector on July 31st.  It will be held in the Pine 
Camp civic center, it will start at 6:30pm.  It’s the 3rd districts town hall meeting with the Mayor.  Please attend if 
possible.  The Mayor has his department heads in attendance, and the audience is encouraged to ask them any 
questions you may have dealing with issues in you neighborhoods or issues you may have with the city in general. 
 
Traffic engineering is going to push information out to eductate all of us about the bike lanes. They have printed 
material that’s out there, an a  web site detailing all facts and guideline dealing with the bike lanes.  The info is for 
people that use the bike lanes, as well as for citizens that drive through out our sector.  Please visit the traffic 
engineering website or watch the TV commercials that are coming out soon.  Let’s all be safe on the roads and respect 
all types of travel. 
Also, please be advised the new GRTC Pulse system started June 24th.  Please watch out for additional  foot traffic on 
Broad St, moving towards the new bus stops.  Also, please pay attention to the new travel lanes.   Lanes on Broad St are 
now dedictated for buses only.  It can be confusing, but just drive safely and it can be handled easily. 
 
I’ve included a 30 day chart that reflects the crime in  Sector 412 for the past 30 days compared to last year at the same 
period. 
 
So, I’ve included a flyer, that points out some tips on keeping your deliveries and packages safe.  Make sure to keep your 
homes and your vehicles locked and secured. Place all items that will be left in you vehicle in your trunk area, out of 
plain view.   Never leave you vehicle unattended and running,  that only invites criminal activity.  This seems to be an on 
going problem.  Remember don’t be a victim, we can all do this together. 
I thank you all for your time, and I’ll be sending out a newsletter next month. 
Let’s all stay focused, and let’s stay safe. 
 
Lt Fleming 
 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lt. Rob Fleming 

804-646-4239 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


